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Richardson County outdoor siren issues being addressed 
(KLZA)-- For the past three weeks, Richardson County Emergency Management
has been doing maintenance on the outdoor warning sirens in the county. 

The Emergency Management office is thanking citizens for their patience and
understanding while work on a software issue was corrected.

The siren in Barada is still not working due to a  different issue.  Officials believe
the siren was struck by lightning, which destroyed an electrical board. 

Parts have been ordered and area residents will be notified when the siren is
fixed. 
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